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· The 12th formers say „Bye“ to school 
· Stress-busting revision checklist

· The week without mockery

[image: image4.jpg]



[image: image5.jpg]



[image: image6.jpg]



[image: image7.jpg]


[image: image8.jpg]


When God created teachers, 
He gave us special friends 
To help us understand His world 
And truly comprehend 
The beauty and the wonder 
Of everything we see, 
And become a better person 
With each discovery. 

When God created teachers, 
He gave us special guides 
To show us ways in which to grow 
So we can all decide 
How to live and how to do 
What's right instead of wrong, 
To lead us so that we can lead 
And learn how to be strong.
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Why God created teachers, 
In His wisdom and His grace, 
Was to help us learn to make our world

A better, wiser place.

Farewell (Last minutes at school)

     Few days are left until the Last Bell. On behalf of all 12th graders editorial staff of the Kachialovs Times wants to thank our school community for years spent together.

     As the time of the first exam approaches rapidly, there is not much time for reflection over the past years. Thoughts that these are our last minutes at school come to mind. Never ever again we will spend time together preparing for mock exams in school canteen or will have to make excuses for undone homework. A certain period of our lives has come to an end and maybe later, from a more distant point, we will understand the significance of this change. 

    Now certain days of our school life come back to our memory. The days when teachers told us that next year we would be finishing the school, all words were about forthcoming exams. It seemed such a long road, but the final steps are to be taken soon. Thus, we want to thank all our teachers for being supportive and caring, for efforts and personal time spent to prepare us for the exams. 


     Before the final attempt to be made, there is still one pleasant event which we are looking forward to. Next Friday the Last Bell will be ringing letting the 12th graders out of the school and it is as fascinating and impressing as the First Bell which rung to us 12 years ago. 

	Stress-busting revision checklist

	· Stick to an organised programme of revision and draw up realistic weekly and daily schedules. 

· Don’t give up: if the programme doesn’t work, adapt it until it does. 

· Get enough sleep and take regular breaks. 

· Take time out to relax. 

· Ask for help when you need it. 

· Don’t try to tackle everything at once: some work is more difficult and needs a slower approach. 

· Eat properly! Breakfast is fuel for the day’s work. 

· Vary your approach: you could do a mixture of reading, mini-tests, mind-maps and sketches, notes and post-it notes around the room, brief presentations – lots of different things to add variety. 

· Review your progress regularly so that you can get help with problem areas. 

· Recognise and celebrate successes – both small achievements and big ones. 

One last thought...

If you walk into the exam hall with a confident manner and a smile on your face you will send a message of confidence to your brain. Try it – even if it makes you laugh, it will help you get off to a good start. 

Good luck!


The week without mockery

The first day of the week without mockery was met with words of gratitude : „Good morning“, „Have a nice day“ , „Please“. On this day everyone tried to be polite and respectful towards each other.
The second day of the week became the day of good deeds. Money raised on this day was sent to dogs 
shelter. 
The motto of the third day was : „Our uniform unites us!“

 The fourth day of the week was announced to be the day of good examples.

On Friday students and teachers had to line up and form a figure of a human. It was a cheerful and entertaining process. 
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